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No School 
 

                                                 
Tuesday                 

No School 
 

                                                              
Wednesday 

No School 
 

                                                       
Thursday 

First Day of Kindergarten! 
                                                                

Performing Arts  
Friday 

Have a great day! 
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Mr. Crosby’s 
Peek of the Week 

        For: September 7-8 
 
  
  
 

 September 8 - 12, 2008 



Notes: 
I cannot wait to begin with the children tomorrow! Here are a few reminders 
to help the beginning of kindergarten go well for your children. 
 
Water Bottles 
Please remember to send a water bottle EVEYDAY for your child to use 
each day in the classroom with their name on it. We do not have a drinking 
fountain in the classroom but we can refill water bottles in the classroom sink 
or the bottle fillers in the hallways. Thanks! 
 
Morning snack 
There is a 3 hour gap between breakfast and lunch. Each day in the middle of 
the morning the kids will have an optional morning snack time. Please 
remember to send a healthy snack every day if your child will need one.  We 
will not be sharing snacks in class. Please try to avoid any snacks with TREE 
NUTS due to allergies in the classroom! 
 
“All About Me” Book 
Please remember to send back the “All About Me” page that you got at Open 
House. If you need another one please let me know and I will send another 
home for you. We will be making a class book using the pages of each child. 
It is a wonderful chance for all of us to learn a little bit about our classroom 
friends!  
 
Take-Home Folders 
This year each child will have a TAKE-HOME FOLDER that will stay in 
their backpack at all times.  Each day they will use this folder to bring home 
anything that needs to go home to parents.  Please check this folder daily 
(especially Fridays).  Thank you! 
 
Extra Clothes 
Please send in an extra set of clothing (shirt, pants, underwear, and socks) in 
a Ziplock bag with your child’s name on it to keep at school. It is helpful to 
have these because accidents can happen and it is always more comfortable 
to change into your own clothes. It is also more discrete because they can 
quickly change in our class bathroom rather than going down to the health 
office to get a change of clothes. 
 
Important Dates 
October 19 - 20 – NO SCHOOL – MEA Break 
October 27 – NO SCHOOL – Conference Prep Day 
 

 


